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Jared Cape, LSC Fellow  

Highlights 

 The Division of Liquor Control within the Ohio Department of Commerce may incur 
minimal regulatory costs to be paid from the State Liquor Regulatory Fund (Fund 5LP0) 
line item 800646, Liquor Regulatory Operating Expenses. 

Detailed Analysis 

The Division of Liquor Control may incur minimal regulatory costs by requesting and 
verifying receipts of spirituous liquor bought from an Ohio agency liquor store for use at events 
as described by the bill. These costs would be paid from the State Liquor Regulatory Fund 
(Fund 5LP0) line item 800646, Liquor Regulatory Operating Expenses. The bill (1) modifies the 
required characteristics of an event at a private residence at which beer or intoxicating liquor 
may be sold without a liquor permit, and (2) specifies where any beer, wine, mixed beverage, or 
spirituous liquor may be purchased for the selling, furnishing, or gifting at a private residence 
event. 
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